
Town of Freeman  

The special meeting of May 19, 2021 to discuss recycling options and adopting a new ordinance was called 
to order at 7:00 pm by John Leirmo. 

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson. 

Also, in attendance Doug Furhman. 

Peggy certified the meeting was posted at River Bank, P.O., and the Town Shop.  

The sample recycling ordinance from the DNR was reviewed.  Peggy will update the ordinance with the 
township’s information.   

Discussion on options for recycling appliances was discussed.   

The contract for Town and Country was reviewed. 

Al made a motion to adjourn, John seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 7:45 pm. 

Peggy Thompson, Clerk 

 


